TOWN CLERK

SHARON, MASSACHUSETTS 02067

MARK F. HOGAN
TOWN CLERK BETH A. KOURAFAS
TELEPHONE (781) 784-1500 ASSISTANT TOWN CLERK
FAX (781) 784-1518

September 2, 2022

Dear Current and Future Registered Voters,

The September 6th Primary Day is almost here. If you still have your ballot, please return it as soon as possible. Please
consider doing so in the drop box at Town Hall or directly to the Town Clerk’s Office, to ensure we receive it in time. 1
strongly suggest avoiding putting it through the mail. Vote By Mail ballots MUST be received at Town Hall by 8:00pm on
Primary Day! DO NOT bring Vote By Mail ballots to the High School. L. E

Please visit https://www.townofsharon.net/town-clerk/pages/elections-state-primary-090622 to
view Specimen Ballots and for more detailed information on advance processing and rules for
sign holding. For your convenience, you can get to this information by scanning the included

QR code and clicking on “For 2022 State Primary Information”.

The highlighted area has been approved by the
School Department for parking for the Primary.
School starts at 8:00am and ends at 2:40pm. Due
to traffic issues around the start and end of the
school day, I strongly recommend avoiding those
times. I have asked my staff not to park in the
horseshoe-shaped section of the lot, in order to
leave those spaces for the voters. I ask that the
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RESERVED PARKING™
political campaign staff also avoid parking there. % FOR ELECTION \2

The entrance/exit for the Primary is past the Main
Entrance of the school. DO NOT use the Main
Entrance. There will be signs directing you from
the parking lot to the proper entrance.

Important Election Dates:
Last Day: Early In-Person Voting Friday: 09/02 — 8:00am — 12:30pm Town Clerk’s Office/Town Hall Lobby

Advance Processing Saturday: 09/03 —9:00am —  Finish Town Hall Lobby
Advance Processing Saturday: 09/04 —9:00am —  Finish Town Hall Lobby
State Primary Tuesday:  09/06 — 7:00am — 8:00pm New Sharon High School Gymnasium

If you have any inquiries, please send an email to: vote@townofsharon.org, and we will be happy to help you.

Sincerely,
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Mark F. Hogan
Sharon Town Clerk



